
 

Sixth Forms in Partnership 

 

17th December 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Eco - what are English schools doing? 
 

For the first time ever, our students have been invited to participate in the Charterhouse School 

Climate Conference on Friday, 19th June 2020.  This is a combined Colleges trip. 

 

This event is aimed primarily at Sixth Form students and it will give them the opportunity to meet both 

private and state school representatives to discuss the sustainability issues facing their generation.  

 

There will be a keynote speech by Claire Perry MP and solution-oriented discussion sessions about 

carbon offsets, transport, food and school policies.  The sessions will be supported by visiting teachers 

and experts who will mentor and guide the discussions. 

 

I will be leading the trip, accompanied by Mr Aplin.  We will travel by fast ferry and minibus.  

Accommodation will be at Charterhouse School, Godalming, Surrey.   

 

Initial programme 

Depart Thursday evening 18th June 2020 (after exams) 

Return on Saturday morning 20th June 2020  

 

The spaces are limited, so an early indication of your daughter/son’s interest is highly recommended.  

The approximate cost of this trip is £118.  More details will follow in the Lent term. 

 

Please email Mr Aplin to express your interest or to ask any questions - baplin@elizabethcollege.gg 

and return the attached Consent Form to reserve the place. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

Sarka Lee 
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